
  

5-Day Boarder Weekend Stay Policy 2020-2021 
 

 

The Academy understands that there may be occasions when a 5-day boarder wishes to stay in the dorm 
on the weekend. Therefore, 5-day boarders will be allowed to stay in the dorm on any weekend night 
during the school year for an additional fee. The fee includes dinner and brunch the following morning 
and will be charged to the student account. ​Students must complete the weekend request process (with 
parental permission) by Thursday noon to the Dean’s Office to be eligible to stay overnight on that 
upcoming weekend. 

 

Weekend Nightly Rate 2020-2021 School Year:   $40.00 

The $40 fee does not include any costs associated with activities such as field trips which are included in 
the 7-day boarding fee. The additional cost of participation in any such activity may be billed to the 
student account.  

No fee will be charged for a weekend overnight stay for 5-day boarders who require weekend boarding 
in order to participate in school-sanctioned events such as athletics or academic testing. Students who 
are not charged a fee in order to stay in the dorm will be charged for meals in the dining hall. Please note 
that in order to be eligible for a fee waiver for a weekend night stay for a school-sanctioned event, the 
event or travel for the event must occur no later than 1 p.m. on the following day.  

Please contact the Dean of Student and Residential Life, Chad Green, at 412-968-3087 or 

cgreen@shadysideacademy.org with any questions or concerns.  


